
May 18, 2004 

CITY of THE DALLES 
313 COURT STREET 

THE DALLES, OR 97058 

(541) 296-548 l 

PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION 

The Historic Landmarks Commission meeting of May 26, 2004, has 
been cancelled. The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 
June 23, 2004 at 4:00 P.M. in the City Hall Council Chambers. 

Thank you! 

Memorial Day- May 31, 2004 

Our thanks to everyone who helped in the Pioneer Cemetery clean 
up day - your service is appreciated! 




